
Last week of classes is… 

 

During March 12-17th 

                                                                                       

We’ll be opening up our studio 

space for photo ops of your 

favorite gymnast!  We’ve also 

partnered with 2 very special 

vendors for the chance to share a 

beautifully delicious dessert from                                        

Fiona’s By the Cake Faerie                                                
and purchase a fabulous gift or 

two from                                                                                 

Kings Custom Design! 

 


